Policy Resolution on Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide
Under the Category of:		HEALTH


[bookmark: _GoBack]Be it resolved that a new section be added to the PC Party’s policy declaration on Health Care, entitled “Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide”:
“Our party believes that euthanasia and assisted suicide is unethical and dangerous. It puts vulnerable people at risk, most especially the elderly, the disabled, and the depressed. In order to limit the harm that will be wrought by the assisted-death regime imposed by the federal government and the Supreme Court of Canada, our Party supports provincial legislation to ban euthanasia and assisted suicide for children under the age of 18, for the mentally ill, and for depressed persons. We also support provincial legislation to restrict assisted death to those who are terminally ill, and who have been diagnosed with less than six months to live.”

Rationale  
1. Killing is not health care. 

2. The existing cash scarcity in Ontario’s health care system will inevitably create an economic force of gravity that will lead many doctors, nurses, and administrative bureaucrats to realize that they can reduce costs and free up hospital beds, by granting assisted-death requests to people who would be better served by treatment, counselling and emotional or psychiatric support. The proposed bans in this resolution will help protect vulnerable Ontarians against the powerful pull of this economic force of gravity.

